
From the Principal

We look forward to seeing you all over the next 2 
days.  The students and teachers are very excited 
and looking forward to perform in front of their 
family and friends. We had a very successful trial 
run in front of 60 Calvin students this morning 
and the place was buzzing! 
Please remember to pay your concert levy for the 
blacks.  
Mid Year reports are being sent home on Friday 
along with the parent/teacher schedule.  I have 
enjoyed reading about the achievements, attitude 
and efforts of each student.  We look forward to 
discussing these with you at the parent/teacher 
evenings. 

Thank you to those that have volunteered to 
make soup and bake for the Lantern Walk, we are 
still in need of a few more pots of soup.  Please 
contact the office if you are able to help out in this 
way.
 
God bless,
Margaret Louw
Principal

Events Coming Up     

  *   Hoodwinked - Thurs 27 June & Fri 28 June

  *   Reports go Home  - Fri 28  June

  *   Lantern Walk  - Fri 5 July

   *  Last Day Of Term 2 - Fri 5 July

 Prayer points

Healthly bodies to get through the Musical.

People from the community to come and join 
in the Lantern Walk.

 Praise points
Strong community spirit throughout the 

preparation of Hoodwinked.

Channel Soundings
				                        Term 2 - 26 June 2019

  

Emmanuel Christian School is a growing K-10 school  
on Hobart’s Eastern Shore  

 
Expressions of interest are invited from suitably qualified practising 

Christians for the following position: 
 
 

Secondary Science Teacher 
Full-time, commencing in Term 3 2019 

 
For information visit cst.tas.edu.au/employment  

To apply email hr@cst.tas.edu.au 
 

Applications close Wednesday 3 July 2019 
emmanuel.tas.edu.au 

Friday 5th July 6.00pm - 8.00pm 

For more information visit our Facebook page
or email admin@channel.tas.edu.au

Friday 5th July 6.00pm - 8.00pm 

Come and join Channel Christian School for our Annual Lantern Walk.

The evening begins with a story at the school before a walk around Dru Point. 
We then return for hot soup and warm spiced apple drink.

 
And it’s all free! We'd love you to join us.


